
 

Update November 2019 – Puddletown Area Parish Council 

New Play Equipment 

Following several suggestions at our consultation at the Village Hall in January 
and our successful bid for funding from the National Lottery Community Fund, 
with additional funding from reserves and the precept the Parish Council have 
been able to provide significant new play equipment at Orchard Meadow. 

In July a new bespoke designed basketball/kickwall structure was installed. 
Constructed from galvanised steel it will provide years of use.   

Work is due to start in the week commencing 18th November on replacing the 
play equipment in the fenced toddler play area, we are installing the following: 

 A new play unit that includes a tunnel and a slide 
 

 A new double swing frame from which we will re-attach the two toddler swings 
 

 A Honeycomb Carousel    
 

 A bee finger maze – to be fixed to a fence panel 

We will also be replacing the posts and cross-bar on the large 
spider’s web net in the main play area. 

Help Maintain Orchard Meadow 

Orchard Meadow is a much used and appreciated part of the 

village. We want to ensure that it continues to be well loved and maintained in the future as a venue for 

play, recreation, wildlife and for community events and activities.  

Winter Tidy Up! – Sunday 8th December 10am - 12 noon 
 
Get some fresh air and exercise - Meet new people - Eat cake   
 
Just wear suitable shoes/boots, bring gardening gloves if you have 
them and we'll provide tools as well as hot drinks, squash and 
homemade cake. No experience needed. See you there! 

 

Next session – Sunday 9th February 2020 10am - 12 noon 
 
Martin Cooke, Parish Councillor, 01305 848156, martycooke@aol.com / Rob Brunt – 01305 848383 
 

www.puddletownareaparishcouncil.co.uk 


